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RECEIPT OF AN APPLICATION

London Borough of Camden
Regeneration and Planning Development Management
Town Hall
Judd Street
London
WC1H 9JE

Development Management Service
Planning and Development
PO Box 3333
222 Upper Street
LONDON  N1 1YA
T 020 7527 6743  F 020 7527 2731
E Planning@islington.gov.uk
W www.islington.gov.uk

Our ref: P2017/2323
Your ref:
Date: 12 June 2017

Please reply to:

Planning Technical Support Team
Dear Sir or Madam

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT PROCEDURE) ORDER
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACTS

Reference: P2017/2323 quote on any reply Type: Observations to Adjoining Borough

Location: 1 Hampshire Street , LONDON , NW5 2TE, 

Proposal: Observations to Camden Council in connection with redevelopment of the site to 
provide 4 storey building with 334 sqm of commercial floorspace (Class B1) and 16 
residential units (5 x 2-bed, 6 x 1-bed and 5 x 3-bed) (Class C3) with terraces at front 
and rear following demolition of existing photographic studio (Class B1c). 

Thank you for your application dated 09 June 2017, which was received on 09 June 2017. Your 
application has been entered into the council’s system and will now be passed to a planning officer to 
confirm whether it is valid and complete. This involves checking that the application form has been 
completed correctly, the right fee has been paid (where applicable), the description of development is 
accurate, and that the necessary drawings and other supporting documents have been provided.

If your application is invalid or incomplete and further information is required you will be sent a letter 
highlighting the reasons.  Once your application is no longer considered invalid, or if it is deemed 
satisfactory on receipt, you will be sent a formal acknowledgement confirming the name and contact 
details of the case officer who will deal with your application, together with further information on the 
planning process.

Yours faithfully

Planning Technical Support Team


